O'Connor, Colleen

e ]
From: McAlary, Shirley
Sent: April-09-19 2:00 PM
To: O'Connor, Colleen
Subject: Re: 2019 Hospice SunFlower Luncheon
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Colleen:
This is to be placed on Open Session of Council next meeting.

Hospice Greater Saint John is hosting their 2019 SunFlower Luncheon on Wednesday, June 12th at the Market Square
Atrium commencing at 11:45am. Our Guest Speaker is Mr. Derrick Stanford, President and CEO of Saint John Airport.
Tickets are $55.00 per person and tables of 10 are available. All proceeds go towards the operational costs of Bobby’s
Hospice House. We would love for the Mayor and Members of Council to purchase a table of tickets.

We look forward to hearing from you. Thanks, Shirley

Shirley McAlary

Deputy Mayor / Mairesse suppléante
Clty of Saint John, N.B. / N.-B.

(506) 977-3852 or (506) 648-0487



